
 
 The Association of Government Internal Auditors (AGIA) will be holding 
Trainings and Webinars for the 3rd Quarter of Calendar Year (CY) 2023, from July 
5 to October 20, 2023. 
 

 The seminars are part of AGIA's commitment to assist government officials and 
employees to become more responsive and effective public servants in line with 
Administrative Order (AO) No. 278 issued in 1992, and in compliance with Section 
3 of AO 70, s. 2003.  Both AOs were issued by the Office of the President, mandating 
the AGIA to ensure that internal audit works in all government agencies be 
conducted in conformity with the standards of the internal audit profession. 
 
 AGIA is inviting internal auditors and those who perform accounting, 
budgeting, procurement, risk management, disposal, and other administrative 
functions to attend the Trainings and Webinars for the 3rd Quarter of CY 2023 
offered by AGIA. 

 
All face to face trainings are conducted at the Hotel Kimberly, 770 Pedro Gil 

St., Malate, Manila (in front of UP Manila). For online registration, please visit 
www.agiaphil.org. 

 
 For more information on the schedule of trainings and webinars, please contact 
AGIA through telephone number 7739-0045 and email at info.agia52@gmail.com. 
 
 
 
 
WNBO, APA, MPC, DA AGIA Trainings Webinars for Q3 of CY 2023 

0494 – August 9, 2023 

S2-106836 
08/15/2023
12:28 PM

ICT JL

Advisory No. 119, s. 2023 
August 14, 2023 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, 

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 
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